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July 11, 1997

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.0. Box 6327

Tallahassee, FL 32314

Dear Sirs:

Please note that effective July 1, 1997 the mailing address
for both Tropic Marine Ceonstruction, Inc. and B.H. Equipment,
Inc. has changed to:

130 NE Dixie Highway
Stuvart, FL 34994.

Please make a note as to the change and direct all future
correspondence and invoices to that address.

Thank you!!

incerely,

N

La

rina Cooper
Office Manager
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